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“Lush dark berry, lavender and Asian 
spice scents are complemented by 
smoky mineral and vanilla accents. 
Sappy and focused in the mouth, 
offering pliant blackberry and cherry 
flavors that become sweeter.”

Josh Raynolds

90
Caliu Tinto 2015
“Lush dark berry, lavender and Asian 
spice scents are complemented by 
smoky mineral and vanilla accents. 
Sappy and focused in the mouth, 
offering pliant blackberry and cherry 
flavors that become sweeter.”

Josh Raynolds

90
Caliu Tinto 2015
“Lush dark berry, lavender and Asian 
spice scents are complemented by 
smoky mineral and vanilla accents. 
Sappy and focused in the mouth, 
offering pliant blackberry and cherry 
flavors that become sweeter.”

Josh Raynolds

90
Caliu Tinto 2015
“Lush dark berry, lavender and Asian 
spice scents are complemented by 
smoky mineral and vanilla accents. 
Sappy and focused in the mouth, 
offering pliant blackberry and cherry 
flavors that become sweeter.”

Josh Raynolds

90
Caliu Tinto 2015
“Lush dark berry, lavender and Asian 
spice scents are complemented by 
smoky mineral and vanilla accents. 
Sappy and focused in the mouth, 
offering pliant blackberry and cherry 
flavors that become sweeter.”

Josh Raynolds

90
Caliu Tinto 2015
“Lush dark berry, lavender and Asian 
spice scents are complemented by 
smoky mineral and vanilla accents. 
Sappy and focused in the mouth, 
offering pliant blackberry and cherry 
flavors that become sweeter.”


